
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

APPLICATIONS TO TRADE AT THE NETBALL WORLD CUP FAN PARK 

ARE NOW OPEN! 

  George Municipality will host the Netball World Cup Fan Park from 28 July 2023 to 

08 August 2023. Traders are invited to trade at the event and showcase their 

products and services to the Netball World Cup. 
 

 

 
The application form for stalls at the Netball World Cup is available under application forms at the following link:  
 
The forms are available from Securities at the Ground floor Main Building, 71 York Street, Dormehls Drift. 
 
The forms can also be submitted by the Securities at the Ground Floor, Main Building, 71 York Street, Dormehls Drift or via 
email to: nnobebe@george.gov.za  
 

Please note that only 6 stalls are available. The closing date for submission of the application is 14 July 
2023. 
 
 

For any enquiries, please contact Ntombi at (044) 801 9462 during office hours (Monday to 
Friday 07:45 – 16:30) or email: nnobebe@george.gov.za 
 

 
 
 
 
 

From 28 July 2023 – 08 August 2023 (10h00 to 20:00 daily), 

Rosemoore Sportsground 
 

Criteria 
• Only one applicant per stall. 

• The successful applicant will be required to personally trade on the approved site. 

• Tobacco and alcohol products may not be promoted or sold. 

• Only gas is permitted, no fire allowed. 

• Only applicants who have a paid permit will be allowed to trade on the site. 

• No Netball World Cup clothing or memorabilia will be sold on the site. 
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